Charter of the Space Flight Mechanics Committee’S
Technical Administration Subcommittee


PURPOSE

The Technical Administration Subcommittee is a subcommittee of the AAS Space Flight Mechanics Committee (SFMC). Its purpose is to facilitate administration and promote standardization of the technical programs for the two SFMC-managed annual conferences: the Space Flight Mechanics Meeting (winter), and the Astrodynamics Specialist Conference (summer).

Membership

Membership shall comprise of active members of the SFMC who have been, are, or will be Technical Chairmen of an SFMC-related conference, or those who have an interest in the conference technical program.

Subcommittee Responsibilities

Conference Technical Program

The TAS shall be responsible for facilitating the technical program of the SFMC conferences by:

· orienting newly-appointed Technical Chairmen as to their responsibilities,

· recommending and promoting conventional policies and procedures for Technical Chairmen, authors, and session chairs,

· advising and cooperating with other SMFC subcommittees regarding activities that impact the administration of the conference technical program, and

· advising and cooperating with the AAS-designated publisher of conference proceedings.

Documentation

The subcommittee will be responsible for maintaining the following documents:

· the Technical Administration Subcommittee Charter (this document),

· the AAS Technical Chairman’s Handbook,

· a template for the "Call for Papers" that includes:

· a list of topical subject matter outlining the general scope of conferences that can be used as a basis for organizing conference sessions,

· a "No Paper / No Podium" policy,

· software templates and merge programs for creating printed conference programs and schedules,

· sample correspondence / instructions for prospective authors and session chairs,

· the AAS conference paper format templates and instructions as distributed by the AAS-designated publisher, as needed.
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